The following is a summary of official Minutes of the Conrad Steering Committee
taken on April 19, 2016.

April 19, 2016

With the Conrad Campground opening up, it will bring more people, more vehicle traffic and
more camping to the Historic Site.

Committee discussed the number of people coming to the site from the Campground and the
potential impacts to the site. Such as the impact of new trails in the site by hikers, RV’s,
ATV’s, dirt bikes and people launching their boats from the cove.

The Steering Committee made the decision to install a locked gate temporarily, during
planning stages of the Management Plan and while the impacts of the Campground’s first
season is reviewed. The public can still walk into the site. A key will be held at CTEN to
allow access for Elders and people with mobility issues to be driven into the site as needed.
CTFN Steering Committee members will discuss the decision with the Land Management
Board.

Services required at the Conrad Historic Site:

e Install two ‘Entering a Historic Site’ signs

e brush clearing for installation of the first porta pottie near the beach entrance.

e Install gate at entrance of the Historic Site

e remove the thunderboxes and fill

e Parking at entryway of site be made bigger

Decision: all members approve the installation of a locked gate at the main entrance of the
Conrad Historic Site. The gate will be temporary until the Management Plan is complete, in
order to limit traffic in the historic site. This will not affect CTFN citizens who want to camp and
do subsistence fishing.



